Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong
79B Pok Fu Lam Road,

Tel : 2546-1644 Fax : 2517-2483
Website : www.csshk.edu.hk

7™ June, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Notice on Proper Use of MTR facilities 2022-2023 No.245B
(To: All Students)

Our school has received reports from the public recently that some of our students did not
follow the instructions to enter and exit the lift when using the MTR lift, which caused
inconvenience to other users.

Parents are kindly reminded to teach their children of the proper use of the MTR facilities
especially when entering and exiting the MTR lifts, they must follow the instructions to avoid
affecting others. In addition, parents should set an example by teaching their children how to use
the facilities correctly and be a good citizen.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

To CSSHK Class No: ( )
Reply Slip for Notice on on Proper Use of MTR facilities 2022-2023 No.245B
I acknowledge receipt of the above notice and understand its content.
Name of student: Class:
Name of parent: Signature:

08.06.2023 Keung



